
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

HEADTEACHER 

Mr. W Allen 

Fulwood Road 

Sheffield S10 3QA 

Telephone: (0114) 230 2461 

 

E-mail:    enquiries@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 

   headteacher@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: www.nethergreenjuniorschool.co.uk 

Tuesday 28th January 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Unfortunately, the Y4 Ancient Roman Day planned for this Friday will have to be cancelled due to 
unforeseen external circumstances. 
 
We plan to re-book ‘The History Van’ for a later date this academic year so the children will still 
gain this enriching experience related to their Ancient Roman project. 
 
If your child was planning on dressing up on Friday, please can they come to school in their 
normal clothes and save their costume for the rescheduled Roman Day!  
 
We apologise if this causes you any inconvenience. We will inform you of the new date as soon as 
possible. 
 
Best wishes, 
The Y4 Team 

 
 


